
Pinehaven Stream 
Improvements: Phase 2 
Works: Willow Park 
Upgrading and increasing the capacity of the 
Pinehaven Stream to reduce flood risk

Pinehaven Stream Upgrade: Phase 2 Works What are we doing?
On behalf of Greater Wellington and 
Upper Hutt City Council we are upgrading 
Pinehaven Stream at Willow Park to reduce 
flood risk in the area.

Work will begin in late March 2023 and take 
approximately 12 months to complete, with 
reinstatement planting completed during 
winter 2024.

Hours of work: 7am – 7pm Monday – 
Saturday. No works are scheduled for public 
holidays.

Works include:

•	� Widening the section of stream through 
Willow Park from Sunbrae Drive to Blue 
Mountains Road.

•	� Building new retaining walls immediately 
downstream of the Sunbrae culvert.

•	� Widening the stream banks (without 
retaining walls) further downstream, 
where there is more space available.

•	� Removing the existing pedestrian bridge 
over Pinehaven Stream at Willow Park 
and replacing it with a new pedestrian 
and cycle bridge linking to 4 Sunbrae 
Drive.

•	� Improving the pedestrian path through 
Willow Park.

•	� New and replacement planting of native 
trees and plants.



Want to find out more?
Check out our website: www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/projects/pinehaven-stream-improvements

Please email: infor@wellingtonwater.co.nz or phone Wellington Water 04 912 4400 

Contractor Contact: HEB Construction 09 295 9000

What this 
means for you

Willow Park will be  
closed during the 

construction period. 
Accessways through 
Willow Park via Blue 

Mountains Road and the 
Tapestry Grove walkway 

will also be closed.

At times temporary 
traffic management 

will be in place for large 
vehicle movements 
delivering materials  

to site.

We appreciate your 
understanding and 

patience as we carry out 
this essential work.

Pinehaven Stream Upgrade: Work timeline


